
Flu Shot Clinic Announcement 

Dear [Community Member/Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce that [Your Non-Profit Organization Name] will be hosting a free flu 

shot clinic on [Date] from [Start Time] to [End Time] at [Location]. As flu season is upon us, we 

encourage you to protect yourself and your loved ones by getting vaccinated. 

Flu shots will be administered by licensed healthcare professionals. No appointment is necessary, 

and the clinic is open to all community members aged [Age Requirement]. 

Please remember to bring your insurance card if you have one, although no one will be turned 

away for lack of insurance. We will also provide information on other health resources available 

in our community. 

Help us spread the word by informing your friends and family about this important event! 

Thank you for your commitment to better health in our community. We look forward to seeing 

you there! 

Warm Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Non-Profit Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


